From: Poupard, Tom <Tom.Poupard@northbrook.il.us>

Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 1:11 PM

To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org>

Cc: Clawson, Jackie <Jackie.Clawson@northbrook.il.us>; Kohlstedt, Michaela
<michaela.kohlstedt@northbrook.il.us>; John Albrecht (albrecht02 @gmail.com)
<albrecht02 @gmail.com>

Subject: Northbrook IL Comments on IECC

On behalf of the Village of Northbrook, lllinois, a member of ICC, please accept the
following comments regarding the proposed changes to the IECC:

We urge the ICC to continue the current process in developing the IECC, which
allows local government officials to vote on updates.

Our local government officials are knowledgeable on how the code is administered,
so it is crucial that they are involved in the decision-making process.

Code officials vote with the public’s interest in mind, and are not swayed by other
financial interests.

Thank you.
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